
-----Original Message----- 
From: Isral DeBruin <israldebruin@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2022 12:02 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In Support of File No. 220401 
 
[Some people who received this message don't often get email from israldebruin@gmail.com. Learn 
why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
As a city homeowner and taxpayer, and as someone who frequents the Downer Ave. business district, I 
strongly support this project. This type of increased development is needed to further increase density 
and add to the tax base, as well as grow the overall housing supply which will help to make housing 
broadly more affordable for all city residents. Moreover, this design fits the context of the 
neighborhood, as it is comparable to other apartment buildings within just blocks of the proposed site. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Isral DeBruin 
1926 E. Bennett Ave. 
Milwaukee, WI 53207 
(414) 331-1894 
 
Sent from a mobile device. 
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